



3:15 PM - Virtual Meeting

Attendees: Trish Cuvelier – Teacher Representative, Grade ½

Lesley Publicover - Chair

Shelly Mills - Community Representative

David O'Brien - Principal

Regrets: Heather Napoli - Vice-Chair

Margaret Berringer – Staff Representative, Administrative Assistant

New Arrivals and Purchases

David reviewed with the committee recent purchases.

- → New Social and Emotional learning books additions: These support our Health curriculum and student well-being work. Four new boxes!
- → Addition of UFLI Program to P-2. New books coming to support Resource and LC next.
- → New hockey sticks and replacement hockey net purchased.
- → Mini-tramp and bike purchased for the Learning Centre.
- → Chromebook Replacements: 20 or possibly more of our older Chromebooks will be swapped out for new ones!

Swimming Program

David advised the committee that the Swimming will unfortunately not be able to take place as it has in the past. All of the centers have said they are unable to help with the program due to other commitments.

Academics

- → 86 % of students in P-2 were meeting expectations in reading in Term 2. We have made progress and are very close to achieving higher results on our next assessment.
- → Grade 3's will have their provincial assessments done next month.
- → Student Success survey upcoming

Maintenance and Safety

David reviewed with the committee various incidents which occurred at the school and reviewed bus expectations with students.

- → Some incidents on the weekends at school, a fire in the woods etc. We are investigating installing a camera system.
- → We have a new permanent bus driver: Chris White has started driving Peggi's route.
- → Bus Behavioral Expectations
- → Ticks
- → Cell phones

Changes to Staffing

- → Our LD teacher, Sandra Clark continues to be on leave
- → Our Grade % Teacher Christa Spicer is being replaced by Mr Connor Balcome for the rest of the year.

Special Events Upcoming

- → Running club starts May 1st
- → Rhubarb Lunch each month Now, Next one may 2nd
- → May the 4th: May the Fourth Be with You!
- → Spring Fling was a great success and attendance was great!

Next Meeting

September 2023

Meeting Adjourned at 4:00 pm